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St. Peter’s Newsletter 

Dates for the Diary for September 

12th Sept  - Meet the Teacher 6pm - 7pm 

Please come along and meet your child’s 
class teacher. 

20th September - Year 6 Open evening at 
Heysham High School. 6.00pm 

28th September - Year 6 Open evening at   
Dallam School. 

New Reception intake for 2018 

Tours of the school will be held on :- 

25th September  11:00am  

3rd October 9:30am 

12th October 1:30pm 

Please contact the school office to make an 
appointment. 

Contact/Address changes 

Have any contact numbers or address    
details changed?  Please contact the 
school office .  Thank you  

Earrings 

A polite reminder to all families that 
earrings are NOT PERMITTED in 
school time.  If children should forget 
to take them out and arrive at school 
wearing them, staff will:- 

 Ask them to take them out (put 
safe to take home)  

 If children cannot manage to 
take them out, parents will re-
ceive a text reminder to ensure 
earrings are removed for the 
next day.  

 Provision for keeping the child 
safe will be made by covering up 
the earrings with hypo allergic 
tape (no child will be excluded 
from PE or playtime for wearing 
earrings that day) 

 If the child’s ears struggle to 
heal, spacers may be worn   
temporarily while the ears  heal 
fully.  This is not a replacement 
for earrings as a long term       
solution. 

Please refer to the school prospectus 
on the website, for further                
information.  

 

Nut Allergy 

Please could we request 
that no nuts are brought into 
school or any items         
containing nut products.  We have        
children who are allergic.  Thank you 

Introduction to our Kitchen staff.  

Jacqui and her team would like to welcome 
you to St Peters School.   

If your child has any dietary requirements 
please come and speak to Jacqui, she can   
accommodate any requirements. she is      
available every morning just come and knock 
on the kitchen door. 

Jacqui also has the weekly menu on her    
kitchen door. 



 

Fox Fouling 

We are currently experiencing a large 

amount of fox “poo” on both the grass 

areas and tarmac playgrounds.  This is 

happening on a daily basis, causing an 

additional health and safety risk.  The 

site is checked daily and all deposits are 

cleaned up BUT can you help us? Envi-

ronmental health advice is to continue 

monitoring/clearing but ensure that the 

foxes are not being encouraged to 

come to the school site and surround-

ing area by people feeding them.  There 

is nothing else we can do.  To help us. 

Help keep your children and your 

school clean—PLEASE DO NOT FEED 

THE FOXES!! We thank you for your 

help whilst still enjoying the local wild-

life.  

School Website  

We are currently experiencing  significant 
difficulties in uploading information onto 
our website.  We would be grateful for 
your patience as we work closely with 
TechHub (our IT consultants) to resolve 
these issues.  Thank you Mrs Price.  

 

Email Communication 

Please let the school office know if you 
do not receive our e-mail communica-
tion—it appears that some items have 
ended up in “junk boxes”! 

Information from Friends 

A huge thank you to everyone for       
supporting last years events.  Your    
generosity has enabled us to purchase 
new library and home reader books, 3 
large outdoor tables/benches for the    
environment area and provide all the   
inflatables for the fund day at the end of 
the Summer term.  We are planning    
another fun packed year of events and 
hope you will come along and support 
us.   

Dates for the Diary 

AGM 21st September 7pm @ St Peters 
School  

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 29th Sep-
tember 2pm - 4pm. 

Xmas Fair 1st December  

Bags 2 School please start sorting your 
drawers, bags to come out soon. 

Xmas Cards date to be confirmed. 

Thank you again. 

Sunday 10
th

 September, 9:15 am 

All Age Launch & New                 
Ambassador’s Welcome at  St 

James’ Centre 

We will be explaining what we will 
be  offering this year for young 
families: Sunday Services, our 
new contemporary service and our 
rebooted traditional service, the 
cool changes to Parent Praise and 
Sunbeams.  We will be introducing 
our new Ambassadors and reveal-
ing what their chosen charities will 
be for the year. 


